
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

June 17, 2016 
2:30 P.M. 

 

SHANIYA LASHLEY-MULLEN RECOGNIZED AS POLICE CHIEFS’ ASSOCIATION 
OF PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY’S CIVILIAN EMPLOYEE OF THE YEAR 

 

Former Police Records Specialist ll Shaniya Lashley-Mullen was recognized as the calendar year 
2015 Police Chiefs’ Association of Prince George’s County’s Civilian Employee of the Year. 
Shaniya was recognized June 16th during the Association’s Annual Awards Program at the Gold 
Room in Glenarden, Maryland’s Town Hall. Shaniya was recognized not only for her exemplary 
performance of her duties but also for her many community outreach efforts, which include her 
volunteer work with the annual Greenbelt ‘Shop with a Cop’ program, the police department’s 
Labor Day Community Booth as well her many costumed appearances as McGruff the Crime 
Dog.   
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